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Please do not pursue the dangerous proposed changes to abortion as submitted by Rob Pyne. If a child is born
 premature but otherwise healthy the medical system will spare no costs trying to keep the baby alive. It is
 ludicrous then that on the other hand a healthy baby in the womb could be considered just a blob of tissue with
 no worth or value and disposed of so easily when in a different scenario no time or money would be withheld
 in saving its life. The absurdity of this is highlighted even more so when a life is aborted that is further along In
 its developmental stage than a baby born premature and everything is done to keep it alive.

The practice of aborting babies is inhumane and wrong regardless of whether the fetus is only weeks old or
 whether it is nearly full term. A life is a life and we have no right to choose that one is not important enough to
 live because they are simply an inconvenience to a parents life.

If living cells were found on another planet it would be considered life, why then are fetuses no matter how far
 along in their development not also treated with the same equal respect.
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